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From: I
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Subject: Submission re Hepburn Shire
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the sender and know the content is safe.

With the size and shape of Hepburn Shire, those living in the west and east of the shire have little in common.
For proper representation on the council it is important to have a councillor for each area within the shire.
For this to happen, we would need 7 wards and 7 councillors.

Graeme Bertrand
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